
CNC Equestrian Special meeting 

2/7/18 

Called to Order: 6pm 

 

Present:  Dean, Anna, Dorothy, Darlene, Jan, Ted, Rudy, Vicki, Martina (late) 

 

Shortage of kid’s crafts budget. 

 

Increase on last year’s budget. 

 

Need to increase budget to cover kid’s crafts. 

 

In order to off-set the cost, Vicki suggests moving money from food line item to other sections. 

 

Ted – take $200 out of the food and move it to where it’s needed. 

 

Dean – there was no line item for advertising.   

 

MOTION by Ted, Second by Dorothy – taking $400 money from food.  $200 crafts, $100 into 

banners, $100 into laminating and programs.  PASSED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


